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NEWSLETTER


Vegetable 
Carving 
Competition

Win House Points 
with your best 
carving !


Coffee Drop In

Regular coffee 
mornings, crafts, 
chat, warm yourself 
up with a brew


Christmas Craft 
Sessions

Various festive 
evening craft 
sessions for family 
and friends

2ND HAND UNIFORM

Donate outgrown 

uniform.  Buy items at 
our monthly tuck shop 

Uniform Rail

1
WRAPATHON


We are currently 
looking for donations 

from businesses for this 
festive activity

2
AUCTION OF 
PROMISES


Can you pledge a skill 
or time?
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Eyes Down for a Full House

We are looking forward to kickstarting this academic year with 
a fun evening for all the family


Last year we held a fantastic Quiz Night, lots of laughs, lots of tricky 
questions and a great amount of money was raised!


This year we are combining 2 of our nations favourite things - curry and 
bingo!!!!  This event will be open to the whole family, and your friends.


SAVE THE DATE 14th October! 
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HAVE YOUR SAY

Do you have ideas for events?


Do you have any experience within a PTFA or similar that you would 
be willing to put to use with us?


Do you have any skills you could offer for any projects in the future?


Are you a business owner, tradesman or crafter who would be 
interested in advertising on our soon to launch PTA website?


We want to hear from YOU! Email us on ptfa@sambourne.wilts.sch.uk


AGM NEWS

Huge thank you to everyone who made 
it to our AGM last week


We are pleased to announce the election of this 
years PTFA committee members 


Chairperson : Helen Small (Swallow & Sparrow)


Vice Chair : Kim Ovens (Sparrow)


Treasurer : Kelly White (Swallow)


Secretary : Amber Currie (Blackbird & Robin)


Committee Members : Lorna Bowman, Claire 
Cowie and Charlene Hambly


If you were unable to attend the AGM, and wish 
to join us as an active member please do not 
hesitate to get in touch 
ptfa@sambourne.wilts.sch.uk so you can be 
added to our volunteer or active committee 
member list.


Most importantly please continue your fabulous 
support by volunteering, donating, attending 
events and sharing your ideas with us!


We need YOU to help us 
keep our events 
running


Monthly Tuck Shop


I’m sure you are all getting used to our monthly 
Tuck Shops, which are held on the 1st Thursday 
of each month?  We are pleased to announce that 
they will be continuing this year with a variety of 
food or drink items to buy for just 50p to £1.


We will also be having a 2nd hand uniform rail 
each month from October, where you can access 
uniform items at an affordable price to all.  This 
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